
Randy E. Hayman, Water Commissioner

September 7, 2023
RE: PWD Project #50110 Morris Park North

Dear Philadelphia Water Department (PWD) Customer,

We're contacting you to let you know about upcoming sewer lining work in your neighborhood. Philadelphia
Water Department project #50110 Morris Park North will be performing sewer lining work next week, along
Leeds St. from N. 66th St. to N. 67th St.

The work will take place Monday, September 11 through Friday, September 15. The sewer lining work is
scheduled to be done on Wednesday, September 13th. Residents can expect to see large trucks preparing the
sewer on the days prior and after the work.

On Wednesday, September 13th, large trucks will block 12-foot wide lanes in 2 to 3 locations along the street in
order to perform the sewer lining work. This will last 8 to 12 hours, and will be done overnight Wednesday into
Thursday, until all work is complete.

The lining work is all underground work, with the preparation of lining material above ground. There will be no
water supply outage for any customers, but residents are asked to not use excessive water or run high water-use
appliances (dishwasher, washing machine, etc.) during this overnight work, as the new sewer lining is drying.
Typical water-use activities like washing hands, flushing toilets will not affect residents.

If you have questions about this work, please contact on-site PWD Inspector Daniel Gonzalez at 267-593-6801.
He will also be on-site each day during the sewer lining. This work will be conducted by a PWD contractor.

We will do our best to have the least amount of impact possible to your neighborhood, but equipment and
active work may be loud or slightly disruptive. Please note, the sewer lining work cannot take place during
inclement weather. Any rain on the scheduled day of work (9/13) will delay the lining to the next clear day.

More information about this project can be found here: water.phila.gov/50110.

Sincerely,

Amy Hopf
Community Outreach Specialist & Construction Liaison

Philadelphia Water Department
E: amy.hopf@phila.gov| C: 267.809.7201

Project Info: #50110 Morris Park North
Contractor: JPC Group
Estimated Work Dates: Monday, September 11 - Friday, September 15, 2023
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